
From: Evans, Shirley  
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 12:01 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: FW: Attendance at Urban Fire Forum 
 
Fire Commissioner Jose Santiago attended the Urban Fire Forum held September 20-22, 2017 in Quincy, 
MA.  All expenses were covered by the National Fire Protection Association, but there were not gifts or 
honoraria provided or accepted.  Attached is a copy of some the material presented for discussion.  
Thank you.  
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